
Leeds and Broomfield C of E Primary School 
Many Hands Build a House, Many Hearts Make a School 

(Matthew 7:24-27 : The Wise and Foolish Builders ) 
Resilience, Curiosity, Honesty, Respect, Empathy 
NEWSLETTER 04—Friday 26th September 2025 

Hedgehogs - Have been thinking about our feelings, 
linked to ‘The Colour Monster’. Ask us how we are feeling 
and what we can do if we feel sad / worried / excited!  
 
Foxes—  Have been doing experiments with mirrors 
to learn about reflections in Scienceand have been 
using the 8 points of a compass in Geography 
 
Squirrels - Have been doing diary entries as the Evil Queen from Snow White 
and learning about the digestive system using crackers and cola in Science. 
 
Badgers - Have been finding out about the Andean condor and writing descriptive 

passages as if flying across the Andes, form-
ing a class book, The Flight of the Condor. 
This is the link to the video we used for inspi-
ration. 

ANDES- A 4K Aerial Film of Peru 

 

After School Club—Have made some amaz-
ing scone based pizzas this week! 
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As many hands build a house; many hearts make a school.  

This week in worship we have been looking at the word ‘listen’. The 

question that we have been thinking about is 

‘Does it have to be silent to listen?’ 



 

 

Christian Vision and Values 

Hedgehogs— Mya (Empathy & Respect) 

Foxes— Arthur (Respect) 

Squirrels—Lillie-Anne (Empathy & Resilience) 

Badgers — Edie (Respect & Resilience) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Hedgehogs— Purdie 

Foxes— Connie 

Squirrels— Alexandra 

Badgers— Smarika 

Scarecrow Competition 

The children will be making scarecrows on Friday 3rd October. 
We are in need of donations of old rags, plastic bags, wooden 
stakes, dowel rods, PVC piping, twine, zip ties, small clothing, 
gloves, hats, scarves, fabric, old pillowcases, fabric bags, rib-

bons and lace so that the scarecrows can be made.  If you have 
anything that we can use please bring it into school before Fri-

day 3rd October.  Thank you. 

We are entering the time of year of sickness and diarrhoea—if your 

child has been sick or has diarrhoea they are re-

quired to be off school for 48 hours from the last 

time they were sick or had diarrhoea.  This is in 

line with the NHS guidelines which we have to 

follow. 



Future Dates: 

Friday 3rd October—Harvest Festival @ 8:50ish in the church all are 
welcome 

Friday 3rd October—Making Scarecrows  

Monday 6th October - YrR/1 phonics and maths workshop run by 
Mrs Butterfield 2:30 - 3:15pm. 

Tuesday 7th October— Open classroom 3:15 - 4pm please come in at look at the class-
room environment and your children's books.  

Friday 10th October 2:30pm Y2/.3 Foxes class reading and 
maths workshop 

Tuesday 14th and Wednesday 15th October—Parents Evening  

Friday 17th October—End of Term 1 

Monday 27th October—Term 2 Starts 

Wednesday 29th Oct 2:30pm Y6 parent workshop maths / reading 

Wednesday 5th Nov 2:30 Y4/5 parent workshop maths / reading 

Friday 21st November—Parent Resilience Workshop at 9:30am 

Wednesday 3rd—Friday 5th Dec—Bowles Residential for those who have signed up 

Friday 19th December—End of Term 2 

   School Tours for prospective Reception for admission September 2026 

          Thursday 30th October 10-11am 

Wednesday 1st October 2 -3pm    Monday 3rd November 10-11am  

Friday 3rd October 2-3pm     Wednesday 12th November 10-11am  

Friday 17th October 10-11am     Tuesday 18th November 2-3pm 

PE days 

Hedgehogs—Monday and Friday 

Foxes—Monday and Friday 

Squirrels—Tuesday and Thursday 

Badgers—Wednesday and swimming on Thursday 

 
 

Children must come into school in active wear on these days 
with black trainers. Children can wear active uniform every-
day as that is our main uniform. On these days NO ear-rings 
can be worn. If your child cannot take them out please 
remove before they come to school on that day. On other 
days studs are acceptable at school but NO hoops due to 

health and safety.  


